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Hello,
I just read about the proposed apartment development. I live in the river crossing neighborhood. I'm surprised the
planning commission is considering this proposal. There are a TON of apartments in Waukesha!!! Why do we need
more? Rose Glen elementary is already busting at the seams and would not be able to accommodate the influx of
students from apartments. Our area is full of low-end stores and barely any restaurants. We are also in desperate
need of a large hardware store such as Home Depot or Menards nearby! Please consider what the residents who are
already here really need!!!
Sincerely,
Louise Graff
Sent from my iPad
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